From: noreply-dphimmunizations@ct.gov <noreply@everbridge.net>

Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2022 3:18 PM

Subject: Young Pediatric Vaccine Provider Webinars



DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH

June 21, 2022

This communication is being sent to all key contacts at provider organizations administering COVID-19 vaccine-— please read this message in its entirety. Please feel free to share it with others in your organization who may benefit from the update. Note that all our communications are archived on our web site.

Dear Connecticut COVID-19 Vaccine Providers,

Now that providers have begun administration of the new young pediatric vaccines, CDC, Pfizer and Moderna have set up the below webinar opportunities for providers to learn more about the new recommendations and products for children 6 months through 5 years of age and ask any questions.

- CDC COCA Call: Recommendations for Pfizer-BioNTech and Moderna COVID-19 Vaccine Primary Series in Children 6 Months through 5 Years Old - June 22, 2022, 2:00 PM – 3:00 PM ET
 - Presenters will discuss CDC's new guidance on the pediatric COVID-19 vaccine primary series for children ages 6 months through 4 years old for Pfizer-BioNTech and ages 6 months through 5 years old for Moderna, including children who are moderately or severely immunocompromised.
 - Call information and webinar link can be found
- Moderna Webinar: Pediatric Indication for Moderna COVID-19 Vaccine
 - Multiple dates/times. The same topics will be covered in all webinars.
 - June 28 at 3:00 PM ET
 - July 7 at 12:00 PM ET
 - July 12 at 2:00 PM ET
 - July 19 at 12:00 PM ET
 - Registration link can be found here.
- Moderna Q&A Sessions: Chat with a Medical Science Liaison
 - These are informal, 'drop in' forums where you can ask questions about the Moderna COVID-19 vaccine---safety & efficacy information, recommendations, and storage and administration considerations.
 - Join at any time during the session, get your questions answered, and get back to your day! Pick a session <u>here</u>.

- Pfizer Webinar: Medical Updates & Immunization Site Training for HCPs
 - Educate providers and immunization staff personnel on the proper use of the Pfizer-BioNTech COVID-19 Vaccine
 - Sessions are currently scheduled daily M-F for through July 8, 2022. Webinar times, links and passwords can be found here.
- Next Monthly CoVP Update Call will be July 6, 2022, at 9:00 AM.
 - o Click here to join or call in +1 860-840-2075,,728392236#

Thank you for all your ongoing work and support of our COVID-19 vaccine roll-out in Connecticut.

For the CT DPH Immunization Program, visit: Contact Us

For the COVID-19 webpage, visit: COVID-19 Vaccine Program

If you would like to unsubscribe from these communications, please send an email to Dph.immunizations@ct.gov with the subject line "Unsubscribe from COVID-19 Program communications".